
TENES830 Power Building 4
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

z CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401

September 27, 1976

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Roger S. Boyd, Director

Division of Project Management
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Boyd:

In the Matter of the Application
Tennessee Valley AuthQrity

))
Docket Nos. 50-390

50-391

TVA has received your letter of September 15, 1976, and understands
that the NRC has completed our acceptance review and found our.
application acceptable for docketing. We are submitting under
separate cover the remaining copies of the following documents
required in support of TVA's application-for a Class 103 operating
license for the Watts Bar Nuclear Plant.

1. Final Safety Analysis Report - 40 copies

2. Radiological Emergency Plan - 40 copies

3. Information pursuant to section 50.33 of the Commission's Rules
and Regulations - 15 copies

The initial submittal of these documents was made by Amendment No. 23
on June 30, 1976.

TVA is looking forward to receiving the review schedule in the near
future. A schedule 1fo ýrŽýsponding to the request for additional-,• 7

information will foll by October 4, 1976.
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